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RECOGNITION OF STUDENTS FROM STAREHE BOYS CENTRE & SCHOOL

1. Honourable Members,
I wish to introduce to you students from the Starehe Boys Centre and
School who are seated in the Speaker’s Gallery.

2. Honourable Members, the students, accompanied by their teacher, Mr.
Dickson Ndung’u Maina, Master-in-charge, are in the National Assembly for
a three-week Voluntary Service Scheme programme that ends on 17t
November 2023. The Starehe Boys’ Centre and School has been running this
programme over the years during school holidays to ensure that students are
given an opportunity to give back to the community through voluntary service.

3. Honourable Members, on my own behalf and that of the National Assembly,

I wish them fruitful voluntary service in Parliament.

>

F. M. WETANG'ULA, EGH, MP
HE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

THE RT. HON.(DR.) M
SPEAKER OF ]

Wednesday, November 8, 2023



